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He remained unconscious and was pronounced dead several days later. Hate crime laws generally add
enhanced punishments to existing statues. What makes someone HATE someone else enough to kill or harm
another human being? In total, there are probably no more than 20, members of hate organizations in the
United States. Although the definition can vary based on what groups are included Cogan, , p. This shows that
the problem is serious and obviously common. Hate Crimes Prevention Act, created after the hate murders of
these two men fueled by bigotry and hate. Here we will discuss three motivations for hate crimes and see how
irrational these motivations are. This kind of persecution can only have negative effects on our society. It is
difficult to tackle the problem of under reporting, so the government should find ways to accommodate that
by, for example, being more exact with the information they do have and distributing that information. As
Nelson Mandela stated, a hateful attitude against others must be learned Brainz, n. Where James Samar was
tried for anti-Semitic hate crimes for giving threats and even a death threat to Jewish people. Rape is the crime
of having sexual intercourse with a person against their will usually influenced by violence and the will for
domination. Two acts that are most interesting are hate crimes and riots, which can influence or cause one
another. With this, hate crimes can be murder or assault, or racially or religiously motivated. This will be
significant so as to make sure that justice is served. Hate crimes are committed against many different groups
of people. Whether it be a bombing, a beating or maybe even just a verbal assault on someone because they
are Jewish anti-Semitic or racial assaults because they are African-American or of colored decent. It seems
that since the beginning of time there has been ideological segregation that divides societies and civilizations
just like in America today They harm both individuals and the individual and the community as a whole. In
particular, the media today is more focused on victims than it has ever been before. Also, a problem arises
from the enactment of laws that require gathering information to give statistics. This law also initiated the
Uniform Crime Reports in  Because of the recent convergence of new social movements involving civil rights,
women, gays and lesbians, and victims in general, increased efforts are being made to confront the destructive
consequences of hate crimes, especially those committed against the most vulnerable. Unfortunately, hate
crimes are becoming more common occurrence in today day an age. A hate crime is considered any malicious
crime that is derived from hatred towards a certain group of people. What does that tell us about our society?
More cases which include United States vs. After all, our actions are based on our thoughts. Then imagine
how you would feel after you found out that this happened just because he was a black man. This kind of
crime is not new to Canada and it can be seen through the treatment of Aboriginals in Canada, as well as the
current treatment of refugees from areas in the Middle East. Most important, a truly effective strategy includes
a grassroots community effort in which residents support targeted groups both before and after incidents of
hate violence have occurred. Crimes The news of Columbine was all over the TV, newspapers, and in every
social aspect of life. Posted by. Students may also not always know where to report such crimes or even to
whom. There thus should be severe measures in place to fight these crimes.


